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July 6, 2021
To: BCLA Members

Re: BC Lacrosse Association (BCLA) Return to Lacrosse Guidelines Restart Plan 2 -- STEP 3
(UPDATED with new viaSport Step 3 Restart Chart)

Dear BCLA Members:

On July 2, we released the BCLA Return to Lacrosse Guidelines Restart Plan 2.0 STEP 3 document to our
members.

It was noted on page 4 of our document that the viaSport BC Step 3 Chart was not updated. We have
now received additional information from viaSport and the BC Government regarding the updated
Return to Sport Chart for Step 3. These updates are now reflected on pages 4 and 6 of the BCLA Return
to Lacrosse STEP 3 Guidelines.

Please see the UPDATED BCLA Return to Lacrosse Restart Plan STEP 3 Guidelines

Please see the UPDATED viaSport BC Return to Sport Restart 2.0 Step 3 Chart

Please see the UPDATED viaSport BC FAQs

Again, please take a common sense approach and continue to follow your association/club and
city/municipality safety guidelines. Remain patient with your facilities and volunteers while we ease
back into lacrosse activities. Understand lacrosse activities will not all change at once and we’ll gradually
transition from one step to another.

A reminder, our government and viaSport, advise us that the intention of the Restart Plan is to slowly
return to activities.

The BCLA will continue to update the BCLA Membership through our communications as we learn more,
and as we move through the steps of the Restart 2.0 Plan.

Thank you for your hard work, understanding and patience.
Yours in Lacrosse,

Gerry Van Beek
BCLA President


https://bclacrosse.com/BCLA%20Return%20to%20Lacrosse/Return%20to%20Lacrosse%20-%20Restart%202.0%20-%20STEP%203/BCLA%20Return%20to%20Lacrosse%20Restart%202.0%20Guidelines%20-%20STEP%203%20Original%20WORD%20(pg1-10)%20(at%202021July05-at%201.45pm)%20-%20FINAL%20updated.pdf
https://www.viasport.ca/sites/default/files/Return_to_Sport_Restart_2.0_07-01.pdf
https://www.viasport.ca/sites/default/files/FAQ_Restart_07-01.pdf

